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BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 
 
We will be back having fun soon, here are a couple of photos of a 2019 themed Bash at the bocce 
courts.   
 
Remember, that shelter-in-place is now our way of life until this virus has been brought under control.  
The Bocce Club wishes everyone continued good health. 

 
Kerry Besmehn, Court Manager Paul Andersen & Lo Rube’ having fun last year. 

 

Michael Sunzeri, Fran Schumaker, Helga Spickhoff & Jim Goss. 


